                              The Royal Thai Embassy, Colombo, launched a Consular Project to Maldives

          during 29 June – 1 July 2013.  H.E. Mr. Poldej  Worachat, the Ambassador of  Thailand  to 

         Sri Lanka   and  Maldives,  accompanied  by Dr. Khate  Sripratak, Consutant  Cardiologist,

         and Ms. Sirimit Siripala, First Secretary,  visited Thai nationals residing in  Maldives in order

         to provide consular and medical services.

                                          First Meeting at  Kaysorn Construction Company
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                                              Second Meeting  at the Royal Thai Honorary Consulate, Malé
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                                                      Third Meeting at Anantara Dhigu - Maldives
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                                                           Visit Thai cook at  Break Water Restaurant
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     Visit Thai staffs at Swensen’s ice cream restaurant
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